
To Donate -  Please send a check to Friends of Bandon Parks & Rec.  with a memo that 

says Internships and include your email address or street address to receive your tax-

deductible donation.                                     

 Mail checks to:  FOBPR, 1130 Baltimore Ave SE # 2, Bandon, OR 97411  

 

Read more about the internship here: 

https://www.stillwaternativesnursery.com/about-us 

 

Darcy Grahek,  Stillwater Natives Nursery and Friends of Bandon Parks                     

& Recreation thank you!! 

 

 


